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My Unique number 20030559

Further to my earlier comments on 11.11.2022

a€¢ Driving around the area will be most unpleasant with all the high fences and huge solar
panels on the fields, replacing what was once open countryside and wide scenic views.

a€¢ The solar panels’ will not be confined to one area but spread around the countryside

a€¢ The detrimental effect on peoples mental health

a€¢ Closing footpaths when we have so few,

a€¢ When or if the footpaths are reopened the pleasure of wide open fields will be lost and in
some places replaced by high fences and large solar panels on one or both sides of the path.

a€¢ The extra traffic that would be on the road including the heavy Lorries will make walking
around the village even more dangerous than it is at present.

a€¢ Any hedging and trees must be the same as what is being removed for the sake of the
wildlife.

a€¢ The history of what the fields have produced in the past years bear witness to the fact that it
is good soil

a€¢ Why Sunnica's reluctance to allow soil samples to be analysed by anyone but their own
people

a€c¢ It appears that the Bess battery storage are far bigger than the amount of electricity that the
solar panels will produce, knowing how dangerous the Bess battery storage are why are they
bigger than necessary

a€¢ For the small amount of electricity this plan will produce is it worth the upheaval and distress
it will cause when putting solar panels on roofs would do the same job.

a€c¢ | feel Dr Edmund Fordham's comments on the Battery Storage need further investigation.



